#### STUDENT BULLETIN

December 10, 1970

# THOUGHT FOR THE DAY:

Now faith is the substance of things hoped for, the evidence of things not seen.

--Hebrews 11:1

#### CAMPUS STUDENTS:

The last meal will be served in the cafeteria on Saturday evening, December 12. Interim Residence Hall rent will be in effect starting Sunday night, December 13. Students who are employed in the area and need a place to live during the interim period can make arrangements for housing in the Residence Halls at \$1.50 per night through the Assistant Deans.

#### CHORALON CHOIR MEMBERS:

The memorandum from President Hurst giving details of the Finland choir tour is now available. Pick up your copy from President Hurst's secretary, Mrs. Myers, in the Administration Building before you leave for Christmas Vacation.

# BASKETBALL SCHEDULE, DOUBLE HEADERS:

Friday night 6:00 Northwest College vs. Luthern Bible Institute

8:00 Puget Sound College of the Bible vs. Eugene Bible College

Saturday night 6:00 Puget Sound College of the Bible vs. Western Baptist

8:00 Northwest College vs. Eugene Bible College

Friday night is Puget Sound College of the Bible's Home Coming. We have been invited to join them for special half time activities.

## RETURNING DETAILS:

Classes Begin - January 5 New Students Registration - January 4 Residence Hall opens - January 3 First meal in the Cafeteria - January 3, Evening meal.

### CHRISTMAS DINNER:

We have people who have requested to have students in their home for Christmas Dinner. If students will be in the area and are unable to go home, contact the Assistant Deans.

MERRY CHRISTMAS!!!